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Executive Committee 

Aug Meeting 
Our August meeting was opened by our President 
Arnold Holmes - 

The New EAA Chapter 534 hangar Sign 
was hung during the meeting!! 
Thank You - Al Dunlap and Lou Goldstein for the 
signage! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don Heitt donated a "toy airplane" to the chapter 
for use at our Young Eagle events. Thank You 
Don! 
The hangar bathroom has a new toilet, sink faucet 
and flooring - Thanks Bill Starkey, the Vaughn's, 
and Tom Bowden! 
Old Business 
Charlie Schnitzlein, with the help of Ed Odor, Paul 
Adrien, and Dale Walker have been tasked to 
create a list of policies and procedures to present 
to the Executive Committee regarding our use of 
the chapter's hangar. The policies and procedures 
should be distributed  to the members this month. 
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Our August meeting provided hotdogs 
and hamburgers on our grill!  
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New Business 
 The Sept Chapter meeting will be moved to .... 

• OCT 6 - Gator Field Annual Fall Fly-IN 9:00 am  
Chapter 534 will be cooking up the pancakes! 
Gator Field Annual Fall Fly-IN 

 Our first major FLY-IN is now scheduled for Nov 17th., start time will be 9a.m.  Chapter 534 will be 
providing pancakes for breakfast, hamburgers and hotdogs for lunch, there will also be a 50/50 
raffle.  Our Oct 27th Chapter meeting will be a Fly-In Preparation meeting for the event.  

o We will need at least 12 volunteers to help with the grilling. This should provide a good 
rotation for all the volunteers. Please contact Robert Vaughn 352-293-7801 or email 
tacotige@yahoo.com.  

 
Young Eagles 
 

The next Young Eagles Event is scheduled for September 22nd. Volunteers to be at the CAP/EAA Building 
at 9 a.m. The Young Eagles will be there at 9:30 a.m.  

Check for updates on the chapters website at:  
http://www.534.eaachapter.org/Calendar_files/September2012.html 
 

The October 13th Boy Scout Camp-Out will be moved to Feb 2013.  
 
 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR NEEDED....   

 
Do we have any volunteers for assuming the duties of our Newsletter Editor?  Now's the time to express  
yourself !!!!!  Let us know at the next meeting.....  
 
  

Good Reading....  

Free Online Magazine 
 

I'm a former EAA Chapter President, homebuilder and world record pilot, and I've just published a free 
online aviation & motorsport magazine - www.av8.in will take you to this magazine. 
There's no registration needed, so please pass the word around if you like what you see. 
The next issue, to be published at the end of June, will feature EAA's Ford Tri-Motor and will be a Ford 
related issue on the motorsport side too. 
We would welcome submissions for publication in the magazine - in particular for our regular 'Adventure of 
Flight' and 'Nose art & Numbers' features. Please ask your members to submit photos of their aircraft for 
publication.. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me by email at goav8in@gmail.com 
 
Regards, 
Steve Wood 
North America Editor - Speedi Wings & Wheels 
World Record Pilot - www.worldrecordpilot.org 

http://flyinggators.com/fly-in2.htm
http://www.534.eaachapter.org/Calendar_files/September2012.html
http://www.av8.in/
http://www.av8.in/
mailto:goav8in@gmail.com
http://www.worldrecordpilot.org/
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Don’t Let Your First Flight Be Your Last 

Astronauts, Airbus Test Pilot Give Advice On How To Test Fly Your Airplane 

By Bruce Brandon 
 

Hangars For Sale or Rent at Florida Flying Gator's Airfield  
 

We welcome new me m b e r s h i p s to our flying club 
Co n t a c t : Al a n Re s n i c k Pr e s @f l y i n g g a t o r s . c o m          407- 493- 859 7 

 

 

 

 

Aircraft for Sale 
 
TM-5 
2 place tandem, 0-200A zero time. All Metal (flush rivets), electric trim, electric flaps with wheel 
skirts (new) and Mode-C. 
Contact: Earl Johns    352-343-4564 
  Earl is offering a finder's fee to anyone who can find him a buyer. 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.aero-news.net/EmailArticle.cfm?do=main.textpost&id=b5dec5fa-0b3b-4736-a9d6-547854e4e886
http://www.flyinggators.com/club/App09.pdf

